
Year 6 Update – Friday 17th May 2024 

This week the children have been busy on their End of Key Stage 2 Assessments. We want to say 

well done to every child for their hard work and very positive attitude. It was lovely to see so 

many of them for the breakfast get-together in the Activity Studio each day too.  

Isle of Wight Meeting 

It was great to see so many of you at the meeting on Wednesday; if you have 

any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us over the next few 

weeks.  Please could you also ensure that you and your child have signed the 

Code of Conduct and send it to school as soon as possible – many thanks to 

those of you who have already returned it. 

The children will have their own Isle of Wight meeting next week. 

Leavers’ Hoodies 

The children received their hoodies today amid much excitement!  We have 

written their initials in them so hopefully that will avoid any mix-ups; they are 

allowed to wear them to school as part of their uniform if they wish. 

UKS2 Play 

The children were told that we will be performing ‘The Mystery of Magpie 

Manor’ as our school production this year.  Next week the children will receive 

the script and will be assigned their parts. 

Weekly Mission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Other Information 

• Padua KS2 sports afternoon will take place from 1.30-3.30 on 

Wednesday 22nd May – parents welcome.  

• Lisbon KS2 sports afternoon will take place from 1.30-3.30 on Thursday 

23rd May – parents welcome.  

 

 

Five Ways to Wellbeing 

 

 

BE ACTIVE / KEEP LEARNING 

May is the month of Mary. At home and / or in your class, say a prayer to Our Lady every 

day to help us think about May being her special month and to thank all our mums for 

everything they do for us. 

 
 

 


